
 

 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (December 16, 

2022)  

2. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, 

Public Health Sudbury & Districts, to Directors of Education, Local School Boards, Sports 

and Recreation Organizations, and Early Learning Centres, regarding Physical Literacy 

for Healthy Active Children (December 30, 2022) 

3. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Notice regarding Government of 

Ontario 2023 Budget Consultations (January 11, 2023) 

4. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (January 18, 

2023) 


